Dutchess BOCES Letter of Agency

PLACE ON SCHOOL DISTRICT LETTERHEAD

Date

Schools and Libraries Division

2120 L Street, N.W., Suite 600

Washington, DC 20037

To whom it may concern:

This letter will confirm that we have engaged Dutchess BOCES to assist in our E-rate application and processing activities for the school year 2013-2014. Dutchess BOCES is authorized to file all E-Rate applications for E-Rate eligible programs. To facilitate this assignment, we have authorized Dutchess BOCES personnel, including Julann Troiano and Paula Durmiaki to respond on our behalf to SLD/PIA requests relating to our FCC Forms 470, FCC Forms 471, and other 

E-rate forms and matters.

Sincerely,

Name

Title

